The 5th KOSTAT-UNFPA Summer Seminar on Population
Republic of Korea, July 23 to August 10, 2018
Registration deadline: June 18, 2018
 

The Summer Seminar on Population provides a forum for discussions on population and a set of useful demographic tools to participants from across the globe. To this end, three consecutive and individual workshops will take place with specific emphasis on “Demography with R”, “Subnational Population Projection”, and “Ageing and NTAs” during the 5th KOSTAT-UNFPA Summer Seminar on Population.

 

The workshops will provide an opportunity for demographical experts, government officials, and graduate students to learn innovative methods for producing and analyzing population statistics and demographical information. Hence, the seminar serves as a platform to foster experts on population statistics and contribute to each population statistical office’s capabilities. All participants are encouraged to select one or more workshops among the three workshops stated below. The working language of all three workshops is English.

 

Workshop themes for 2018 are as follows:

 

1. 1.       Demography with R
July 23 – July 27 / Daejeon

Focusing on the use of the R statistical language for handling, investigating, and displaying demographic data. Practical hands-on exercises will be emphasized to build up participants’ R experience.
 

1. 2.       Subnational Population Projection
July 30 – August 3 / Busan

Lectures and hands-on practice regarding demographic projections at the subnational levels (province, state, country, city, or ethnic groups) as well as the nation as a whole.
1. 3.       Aging and NTAs 
August 6 – August 10 / Seoul

                  The introduction of National Transfer Accounts (NTA) and basic frameworks to construct the accounts, 
estimating the age profiles and other various hands-on exercises.
 

 

How to apply:
Participants should have a statistical or demographical background. All three workshops are open to up to 30 participants who are proficient in English and eligible for training in the workshops.

Tuition is free, but participants will need to support their own travel, meals, lodging, and other activities in Korea. All prospective applicants are advised to seek funding from their home organizations or national/international agencies. However, KOSTAT will provide free accommodation and meals for up to 10 full-time graduate students in each workshop on a selective basis.

Application forms should be submitted through the on-line application system on the APPI website or by sending completed registration forms to ssp@appi.re.kr no later than June 18, 2018.

Registration Cancellation is available without penalty when the request is made by 18:00, July 2, 2018 (Korean time).

Information on the previous Summer Seminars on Population and the 5th KOSTAT-UNFPA Summer Seminar on Population including an overview, registration form, and travel information can be found on the Asia Pacific Population Institute website at www.appi.re.kr/eng.

Please encourage individuals in your organization to review the program and feel free to contact the Summer Seminar Program officer (ssp@appi.re.kr) with any inquiries regarding registration or other matters related to the Summer Seminar on Population.

 

Contact Information:
Seungmin Lee (Ms.)
Program Officer/Asia Pacific Population Institute (APPI)
E-mail: ssp@appi.re.kr
Tel.: +82.42.482.9328

KOSTAT-UNFPA

